Attention:
Members of the 1969 EPLC Confirmation Class

You are invited to join with the1969 Graduating Classes
of Ebinger and Edison Park Elementary Schools
to celebrate our shared, 50t Anniversary.

Our Reunion Evening will be held in the
Edison Park Lutheran Church South Hall on
Saturday, June 15t 2019.

At this time we are developing a contact list for future
announcements. Please help us by providing your
contact details to:

E-Mail: erlandsson75®@comcast.net

We look forward to seeing you again!



